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EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

Hi Jenna, 
Would it be possible to send this email to the members of the Climage Advisory Group?  If not, let me 
know.  I'm assuming that Brent already has this information but I don't have his email to send it to 
him directly. 
 
Thanks!! 
 
Best, 
Ann 
 
For those of you who appreciate the green forests, ever-changing seasons, and opportunities for 
adventure (wild to mild!) in Clark County, you might take a look at this opportunity on Saturday, 
August 24 to do a one-mile hike in the Siouxon Forest in Chelatchie. 
 
The Department of Natural Resources has discovered a loophole to enable the logging of 166 acres of 
old growth in this legacy forest.  
 
See more about this issue, and the hike in support of saving 166 acres of old growth, by going to the 
website of the Legacy Forest Defense Coalition of Washington HERE. 
 
Our forests could use our help. 
 
 


